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Admissions Office
Eastern and Southern African Management Institute (ESAMI)

Tanzania.

Subject: Recommendation for Sajidu Sadrus Mashaka's Application to MBA in Customs Management
Programme

Dear Admissions Committee,

| enthusiastically recommend Mr. Sajidu Sadrus Mashaka, a dedicated and diligent employee of the
Tanzania Revenue Authority in Pemba, for admission to the MBA in Customs Management Programme
offered jointly by ESAMI and Centre for Customs and Excise Studies (CCES), Charles Sturt University,
Australia. Mr. Mashaka has demonstrated exceptional dedication, knowledge, and enthusiasm in the field
of customs management.

During his tenure with Tanzania Revenue Authority, Mr. Mashaka showcased outstanding analytical skills
and a profound understanding of customs management complexities. His strong work ethic and passion
for the field were evident in the efficiency and accuracy with which he executed his responsibilities. His
consistent interest in advancing skills and knowledge, particularly in customs management, makes him an
ideal candidate for the MBA in Customs Management Programme.

Mr. Mashaka's aspiration to pursue this program aligns perfectly with the program's objectives,
showcasing his commitment to significantly contribute to the field of customs management and enhance
public sector management in Tanzania.

With a strong educational background, relevant work experience, and a keen desire to advance his
knowledge, Mr. Mashaka is highly suited for this prestigious program. | am confident that his enroliment
in the MBA in Customs Management Programme will be personally enriching and will positively impact
his contributions to our organization and the Tanzanian customs community.

Thank you for considering Mr. Sajidu Sadrus Mashaka's application. If you have any further questions or
require additional information, please feel free to contact me at +255777479980.

Sincerely,

Assistant Regional Manager - Customs

Tanzania Revenue Authority - Pemba



